
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Kevin Briggs <kcbjupiter11@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:59 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To whomever this may concern: 

Maine is not, and hopefully never will be, like California…and California will never be like 

Maine. To follow in the ridiculous footsteps of that state, in many ways and especially for this 

rule, lacks common sense and will hurt us more than help. If you adopt this rule, there is sure 

to be a negative effect on our economy and likely a exodus of large and small businesses from 

the state, as well as citizens, all Taxpayers. The vast majority of our state is made up of rural 

areas and an elderly populace. This rule allegedly may be a great idea for the counties that 

support the biggest population of our state but it’s a terrible idea for the rest of us…& will 

never work. There is no way you’ll ever be able to get the infrastructure in place to support 

this rule by 2028…& those of us who are opposed, do not want to pay for your attempted 

dictates. 

Kevin & Cathy Briggs 

Oxford, ME. 


